Omak Public Library Board Minutes
May 13, 2024
Omak Public Library Meeting Room at 1:30pm

Present:	Librarian Alyssa Cruz-Uribe; Board members Carol Carder, Peg Finch, Betty Cleveland, Cynthia Tollefson, Jo Stalder

Minutes:	Minutes of the April meeting were approved as received by board members.

Updates to
Old Business:		The benches have been installed.

The water faucet issue has been resolved.  It was noted that April water usage in 2024 was comparable to 2023.

Bills:		The following bills were presented and approved for payment:
			PUD – electricity		$ 470.12
			City of Omak – water/sewer	$ 173.74
			U.S. Linen – mats		$    46.26

New Business:	The Summer Library Programming starts June 7th.  Please help spread the word about the program.

	Starting next month, the number of programs for the Summer Library Programming will be increased.  Information about the programs can be found on Facebook, the library website, and in The Chronicle.  The library is hoping to use the Summer Library Program to also inform people about the remodel project scheduled for late 2024.

	There is a problem with the air conditioning not cooling properly.  The City has been informed.

Next meeting:	June 10, 2024, at 1:30 pm in the Omak Library Meeting Room

	
